

COURT RESURRECTION NO. 2054 CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAS

BAY CITY, TEXAS 77414

HOLY CROSS QUARTERLY CDA NEWSLETTER 1st Quarter 2017

CHAIRTY AND UNITY

OFFICERS

Vivian T. Wagnon – Regent (979-476-0109; vtwagnon@stpegs.com)
Barbara Carnley – Vice Regent (979-479-3210; bacarnley@stpegs.com)
Natalie Friesenhahn – Recording Secretary (979-323-4244; nataliefriesenhahn@gmail.com)
Margie Jenewein – Financial Secretary (979-240-0014; mjenewein80@sbcglobal.net)
Jeanette Pustka – Treasurer (979-241-8196; jeanettepustka@yahoo.com)
Fr. Greg Korenek - Chaplain

UPCOMING EVENTS

April 20, 2017; 6:00 (Rosary); 6:30 (Meeting); Martin Hall

- Monthly Member Meeting
- Speaker Topic: Dementia & Alzheimer Disease

April 22, 2017; 3:00

- Bingo: Matagorda Nursing & Rehabilitation Center
- Volunteers Needed at 2:40
- Contact Margie Jenewein (see contact info above)

May 7, 2017

- CDA Spaghetti Dinner
- Holy Cross Cafeteria
- Following 10:00 Mass

May 18, 2017; 6:00 (Rosary); 6:30 (Meeting); Martin Hall

- Monthly Member Meeting
- Speaker Topic: Food Pantry
- Please bring a non-perishable food item(s)
- Last meeting before Summer, Next meeting September 21st

May 20, 2017; 3:00

- Bingo: Matagorda Nursing Rehabilitation Center
- Volunteers Needed at 2:40
- Contact Margie Jenewein (see contact info above)

MEMORIES

February 16, 2017: Member Monthly Meeting

- New Fundraiser: Chicken Spaghetti Dinner (2-4 times each year)
- Speaker: Gabriel Project by Lettie Ramos

February 26, 2017: KC Hamburger Fundraiser

- CDA Sold desserts and cakes
- Made \$405 for our court!
- THANK YOU to those who brought goodies and to those who worked!
- THANK YOU for the opportunity KCs!

CDA members join in the fun at the sweets table to raise \$s for their court.



March 23, 2017: Anniversary Dinner

- Food, Food and more Food
- Fun and Fellowship
- Door Prizes
- Baby Gifts for the Gabriel Project

Gifts for the Gabriel Project were donated by CDA members at our 45th Anniversary Dinner



March 25, 2017: Nursing Home Bingo

- Matagorda Nursing & Rehabilitation Center
- CDA Volunteers & Helpers
- Candy for the winners!

CDA member Margie Jenewein's sons, Benjamin and Connor (pictured) help at the nursing home bingo

CDA member Priscilla Jex's daughter, Maddie helps at the nursing home bingo





